
Antonia Hover 

[CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
8/20/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08061-2025 

From: Kelly Thompson 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 10:49 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Cc: David Frank 
Subject: FW: FPL price increase - Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please place in the docket file. 

From: Keith Pedersen <kap271964@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 10:17 AM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL price increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good day, 

My name is Keith Pedersen and I live in Arcadia,FL. Our home is power by FPL. We live on fixed income 
which is below the poverty level. Any type of increase is going to cause hardship for us. We are both on 
disability and in our 60s we struggle now just to pay our bills and sacrifice running the AC in our home. With 
the heat index being over 100 degrees it’s very uncomfortable but we have to just to able to our bill. 
Please say NO on the increase. 

Respectfully, 
Keith Pedersen 
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